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UPDATE #2 
29th May 2021 

 
The 29er Class and Sailing Aarhus are committed to providing complete 
information about the World Championship prior to requiring payment 
from our sailors.  Travel regulations and COVID protocols are changing 
rapidly and Sailing Aarhus continues to work with the Danish 
government to clarify the COVID protocols that will be in place during 
the 2021 World Championship.  We expect complete information will 
be available by June 4.  As a result, we have made the following change 
to the entry deadlines: 
 
Entry deadlines: the deadline for early entry payment is extended to 
11th June 2021.  We will post updated information about expected 
travel and COVID protocols well in advance of the deadline so sailors 
and their families can make informed decisions about attending the 
World Championship before making payment.   
 
 


